
  

 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                 

Meeting Date June 1, 2022 

Commitment Farias ECC will develop children who are caring, creative, confident, 
collaborative, and capable critical thinkers in a safe and caring 
environment. 

Members Present Solis, McHan, Nieto, Iglesias, Aguayo,  

Welcome and 
Introductions 

Ms. Solis welcomed the SDMC committee for the final meeting of the 
school year.  
A review of the reflections conducted in PLC was reviewed. Topics 
included Teacher Support, Curriculum and Assessment, School Climate 
and Culture, Physical/Emotional Safety, and PLC/PD. 

Budgets Update  We have spent all our available money on material and services aligned 
to our SIP. We have reserved some funds to pay our newly formed 
Curriculum Committee which will consist of the following members: 
McHan, Torres, Parra, Hernandez, and Roman.  

Safety Update The recent incident in Uvalde has reminded us of how important it is to 
follow all established safety policies as outlined in our Faculty Handbook. 
We discussed how this incident can possibly impact enrollment. We 
agreed that the language of safety has to  be highlighted in our 
enrollment information.  

Enrollment Update  We have currently 265 students enrolled. Our projected number is 382 
students for the 2022-2023 school year.                                            

School Measures 
Celebration 

We are happy to report that the English and the Spanish classrooms all 
surpassed the HISD goal of 85% and the Farias ECC goal of 90% in Letter 
names, letter sounds, and counting sets.  
 

Wraparound Resource 
Specialist Update 

 

Ms. Aguayo reported that her remaining funds were spent on all 
students to ensure that they had their FUN DAY shirt for this year’s 
celebration. We plan to continue with Brighter Bites next school year. 
We have four fun days planned for Summer School.  

Tentative Curriculum 
Support 

We are looking at Frog Street 2 to support our current curriculum. We 
will use ESSER funds to financially support this endeavor. Our reason for 
moving in this direction is that we need more rigor, alignment to SEL 
goals, and highly engaging workstations.  

Questions and Concerns Small discussion held on the future of safety masks and gloves for the 
2022-2023 school year. HISD will not longer fund PPE equipment.  
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